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Public spaces are for all the public. They should never be dedicated or be confused 

as public but with tent cities or camping allowed. No one wants to be harassed 

whether we be walking in a park or down the street. It’s why we have zoning 

regulations. Mixed use should not be code for allowing camping in our public spaces. 

It’s time to turn some of the folks on homelessness to the impacts it has on those of 

us who have homes and a city we want to be live able and beautiful again. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


